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Livingston Central High School
750 U.S. 60 West, Post Office Box 369
Smithland, Kentucky 42081
Phone [270) 928-2065 MICHAEL E. RILEY
Fax (270) 928-2066
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Agsistant Pripeibal

Mr. Larry Boucher, KHSAA Assistant Commissioner fﬁOT)TfRf«‘?fh
Kentucky High School Athletic Association
2280 Executive Drive FRANCES RUSHING

Seeveray

Lexington, KY 40505

Dear Mr. Boucher,

We would like to inform you and the KHSAA staff of our plan at Livingston Central
High School to address the deficiencies pointed out in the Title IX audit visit on
November 20, 2003,

First, our plan to deal with inequities in opportunities for female students is to offer girls
volleyball. We have an organizational meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 16 at 6PM
in the high school library. This meeting is being promoted in our school, our middle
school, and in the newspaper. Based on interest at this meeting, we will hold additional
meetings for the purpose of creating a girls volleyball team. Our hope is to be able to
begin play by the fall of 2004.

Next, we will be addressing the discrepancy in the number of our home girls basketball
games in the prime-time slot. We have a 5~ district scheduling meeting set for Monday,
March 22, and at that meeting, we plan to make this a priority. Our intention is to
schedule more Friday and Saturday night home girls basketball games so we will be in
compliance with this part of the Title IX requirements.

The responsible persons for each of these activities will be: Mike Riley, Principal; Darryl

Chittenden, Assistant Principal; and Mike Johnson, Athletic Director. If you have further
questions, please let us know.

Sincerely,
Darryl Chittenden
Livingston Central High School
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